
 

 

 

 
January 2019 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam  

 

Directors’ Education and Accreditation Programme (DEAP)  

 

I am pleased to invite you to the Directors’ Education and Accreditation Programme 

(DEAP) to be held at the Ocean Terrace Inn (OTI), Fortlands, Basseterre, St Kitts 

over the period 25 to 27 March 2019. 

  

The DEAP is an advanced training course for directors, which was developed by the 

Institute of Chartered Secretaries and Administrators/Chartered Secretaries Canada 

(ICSA/CSC), and offered in the Caribbean in collaboration with the Eastern Caribbean 

Securities Exchange. Unlike other director training courses, the DEAP leads to the 

designation of ‘Accredited Director’, which is an internationally recognized 

accreditation, issued by the ICSA/CSC, the leading international governance organization 

with over 72,000 members and students worldwide.  It also leads to Affiliate Membership 

of ICSA/CSC.   

 

Registration is open to all company directors, corporate secretaries, chief executive 

officers and other corporate executives in both the private and public sectors, legal, 

accounting and other professionals, and other corporate advisers.  Persons aspiring to 

directorships are also strongly encouraged to attend.  Early registration is recommended, 

as participation at each programme is limited.    

 

Further details on the DEAP can be obtained by request of by visiting the ECSE’s 

website, www.ecseonline.com. Kindly complete and submit the registration form to the 

ECSE by 18 March 2019.    

 

I look forward to welcome you to the DEAP.  
  

Yours sincerely 
   

  

TREVOR E BLAKE 
MANAGING DIRECTOR 

  

Encs.    
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